
Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
Thursday 5th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 7 Rugby Training - Saturday 7th & 14th  September 2019 

All Year 7 students are welcome. 

 

Saturday 7th September - Training morning 

 Forms 7AB, 7CJ & 7CW: 8:30am - 9:30am 
 Forms 7LP, 7LR & 7OH: 9:15am - 10:15am 

Saturday 14th September - Training morning & Parent presentation  

 Forms 7AB, 7CJ & 7CW: 8:30am - 9:30am 
 James Honeyben (Head of Rugby) presentation in the School Canteen: 9:15am - 9:45am 
 Forms 7LP, 7LR & 7OH: 9:15am - 10:15am 

All players to meet outside the school changing rooms prior to training. Boots, gum shield & a water bottle 
are required. We will be training on the main school pitches which are on the main school site (not Uplyme).  
 
The sessions have been split up to manage numbers. If your son cannot make his allocated time, he is  more than 
welcome to attend the other session.  Please let Luke Huelin (lah@rgshw.com) know before Saturday if your son 
needs to change sessions, so that he has an idea of numbers.  
 
Luke leads the coaching for the Year 7 group. He is a Level 3 coach, brings a wealth of experience to the 
role and sets out a fantastic environment for the pupils to enjoy their rugby and push on with their 
development. 
 
After school training for all Year 7 pupils will be every Thursday (4pm-5:15pm). This will start on Thursday 
12th September. 
 

Parking: Please can parents park in the Quad. Uplyme cark park can also be used but not the areas which are 

reserved for Wycombe Hockey Club. 
 

Kind regards 
James Honeyben 
Head of Rugby 
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